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Dear Councillor Johnston
RE: Car Parking in Honour Avenue and Bank Road precinct

As you would be aware, Council is currently finalising works on the Graceville Suburban Centre
Improvement Project (SCIP).

As part of the Graceville SCIP local traders, property owners and interested residents formed a
Community Reference Group which was consulted on the design of the SCIP, including parking.
Further, local traders were surveyed prior to any changes made to the car parking times.

However, I acknowledge that the petition you presented to Council with over 1000 signatures, is clear
in its request to alter the line marking to provide parking bays of 2.7 metres in width, remove the
disabled bay in Bank Road and alter the timing of the parking.

Council will make the changes as requested, and implement the new line marking and signage. This
work will be undertaken next week and will result in wider, albeit fewer, carparks.

I trust this information is of interest and thank you for taking the time to bring your concerns of your
local residents to Council’s attention.

Yours sincerely
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